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Dear Reader, 
 
 
 
The University of Guelph-Humber and the UofGH Psychology program are very pleased to host the new 
psychology journal: Innovation in Psychology. This is a project that has been several years in the 
making. We offer our appreciation and congratulations to Dr. Masood Zangeneh and all those who made 
the realization of this endeavor possible. Furthermore, we would like to take this opportunity to 
welcome the journal’s staff, editorial board, contributors and readers to the University of Guelph-
Humber.  
 
Situated in Toronto, Canada, on the traditional territory of the Anishinaabe Peoples, the University of 
Guelph-Humber is a unique collaboration in post-secondary education that integrates high academic 
standards with real-world experiential learning. We think it very fitting that Innovation in Psychology 
becomes part of the University of Guelph-Humber experience.  
 
As an undergraduate journal, we give voice to quality undergraduate psychology research. As an open 
access peer-reviewed journal, we look forward to receiving academic contributions from a global 
community. As a publication of the University of Guelph-Humber Psychology program, we seek to 
bring innovations in psychology to the academic community.  
 
Once again, welcome and congratulations to all on the inaugural issue of Innovation in Psychology! 
 
 
Yours, 
 
 
David Danto, Ph.D., C.Psych. 
Program Head, Psychology 
University of Guelph-Humber 
 
 
John Walsh, Ph.D. 
Vice-Provost 
University of Guelph-Humber  
 


